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WELCOME TO THE MBA TEAM RODD LOUGEE AND GARY ROHM 



This monthôs featured MBA supporter is:    

Audetteôs ACE Harhware located in 

Winthrop, Maine 

Thanks for supporting the Maine 

Bowhunters Association ! 

 

 

FEATURED  MBA  SUPPORTER  

Editorõs Report By: Val Marquez 

 In the early 90õs Gary Rohm enrolled into one of my Archery/Bowhunting 
classes that I held at Waterboro High School.  From the beginning I noticed that Gary 
was an experienced bowhunter and I relied on him to help with the newer students. 

 Over the years Gary and I met from time to time; however, our friendship was 
renewed when Gary started working at Kittery Trading Post, a place I frequent often. 
Gary has been my archery technician and has set up most of my bows over the years; 
he always does an great job. Recently Gary has taken the Southern Region Representa-
tive position and will be helping Steve Gray and myself in that capacity.  

 Rodd Lougee (see cover photo and his article elsewhere) has become a South-
eastern Region Representative. Rodd lives in Winterport and loves to bowhunt actu-
ally heõs passionate about it; just the type of new blood our organization needs.  

 Both Gary and Rodd bring fresh ideals and experience to the MBA and I look 
forward to working with them.   

Val Marquez  



Looking for MBA Regional Representatives 

 

 In the next few months we will be trying to bring more regional representatives on board in the Maine 
Bowhunters Association.  We want to both grow our organization from the ground up, and also be able to do 
some task sharing in each of the regions.  We don't want to over task any of our representatives, and having a 
few more of them will help spread out the work.  It will also provide us with individuals who can take on Direc-
tor and Officer positions in the future.   

 Every organization needs to bring in and cultivate new blood if it is to survive the long haul.  It will also 
bring new voice to our organization.  Hopefully members who might like to see things done differently will get 
more involved and bring their voices to the table.  It's one thing to find things to complain about.  It's another 
thing to get involved and make change take place.  If you're interested in taking a more active role in the Maine 
Bowhunters Association please contact me via email at huntfish@tdstelme.net or via my cell phone at 207-717-
5123.  We have a great organization, and it's the hard working people within the organization that make it that 
way. 

 We will also be looking at how to better serve our membership; primarily those who don't use the inter-
net.  Our new digital newsletter looks fantastic.  The color photos and advertisements are a huge improvement 
to the old paper (hard copy) version.  We can all thank Val Marquez for the work he's done on it.  However, 
there is a segment of our membership that doesn't use the internet and are not getting the full advantage of an 
MBA membership.  We are looking into solutions to this issue.  The major problem is the extra cost associated 
with printing and mailing out these paper versions of the newsletter.  If you have input/suggestions please let us 
know at a meeting, via email, or a phone call. 

Presidentõs Report 



How to submit articles And Ads  

The Maine Bowhunter welcomes submissions from all MBA members.  If you've got 
something you would like to share with the MBA membership, send it along.  We want 
to hear from you.  Stories, photos, hot topics, even gripes are welcome.  Try to keep 
stories to 500 words or less. Please note the following dates for submission of material.  
 

The Maine Bowhunter is a web-based newsletter provided to the committed 
members of the Maine Bowhunters Association every other month, six times 

per year. 
 
Ad rates are for camera-ready copy; some assistance in designing ads can also be pro-
vided at our discretion. Submissions by e-mail or on disk are preferred in either MS 
Word or Adobe .pdf format.    
 
Send material to: Val Marquez editor@mainebowhunters.org 

Ad Size Dimensions Single Issue 6 Issues Per 
Issue Price 

6 issue Price 
Paid in Ad-
vance 

Full Page 7 ½ X 9 $275 $200 $1200 

Half Page 7 ½ X 4 ½ $150 $120 $720 

Quarter Page 3 ¾ X 4 ½ $80 $75 $450 

Eighth Page 1 7/8   X 2 ¼ $60 $50 $300 

Val Marquez, Editor  

Phone: 207-636-1913 

E-mail: 

editor@mainebowhunters.org 
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  Southern Region  

 Report  

By: Steve Gray  

 

 

 

 
  I work with numbers a lot at my paying 
job, and thereôs nothing like a good statistic. So I 
ventured into the IF&W website in search of some 
numbers. Specifically, the deer harvest numbers 
for York County.  

 I accessed the statewide harvest informa-
tion for 2005 through 2011 and plugged the data 
into one of my favorite tools, the spreadsheet. 
What I found was good news for southern Maine 

hunters. There has been a steady increase in the 
percentage of deer harvest attributed to York 
County. The data reflects a steady increase in the 
percentage from 8.4 in 2005 to 11.9 in 2011. The 
average annual deer harvest is slightly below 
2,300 animals. 

 Statewide, bow hunters harvest, on aver-
age, 1,920 deer annually over the seven year pe-
riod. As a result of a conversation with one of the 
IF&W biologists, I found that they stopped trying 
to split out the regular archery and expanded 
archery harvest numbers because they werenôt 
comfortable that the split was accurate.  

 If you like a good statistic ,too then look at 
the reports for deer, bear, moose and turkey at:         
http://www.maine.gov/ifw/hunting_trapping/
hunting/harvest.htm  

 

Check our website for upcoming 3D shoots. Great 
practice and great fun.  


